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        JUNIOR GAMES 

 

The U15’s lost their match last 
Friday night – so Palmerston has 
no teams in the weekend finals. 

Well done to the U15’s though 
for giving it their best shot. 

 

             ******** 
 

 

       SNIPPETS 

 
At the NRTU presentation night 
last Saturday, Jake Barlow was 
named Referee of the Year.  
Congratulations to Jake on a top 
performance. 
 
Tommy Hurse came third in 
the Best and Fairest section – 
this was a great achievement for 
Tommy - he spent time out with 
injury and came in 2 votes 
behind the winner! 
 
The grapevine reports that 
several past and present Palmy 
players were hypnotized at the 
NTRU dinner as well.   

 

        ******** 

  

    BLEDISLOE CUP 

 
Anyone going to Brisbane for the 
Bledisloe Cup/Tri-Nations game 
on Saturday can catch up with 
Palmerston past and present 
players at the Normanby Hotel 
at 3pm for their usual pre-game 
drinks and hi-jinks!   This is a 
traditional prelude to the 
Bledisloe.   

 

 

      ********* 
 
 

       

    

                          SENIOR  

PRESENTATION NIGHT 

   
Presentation night will be held on    

  SATURDAY, 10TH SEPTEMBER 

          AT THE CLUBHOUSE 

  7.30 pm for an 8.00 pm start 

 

See the attached flyer for further 
details. 

 

 

                 ******** 

 

       JUNIOR   

 PRESENTATION DAY  

 

The Junior Presentations will 
take place at the Berry Springs 
Nature Reserve this Sunday, 
28th August, at 10.00 am. 

 

There will be a BBQ 
provided, but if anyone 
wishes to bring food along, 
they are welcome to do so.  

 

For further details, contact 
Robbie Taylor – email 
bobt9r@hotmail.com 

 

Everyone is welcome to 
come along to the 
presentations.   Hope to 
see you there!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            ******** 

 

 

 

  THE WAY AHEAD 

 

As outlined in last week’s 
Croc Tales, a meeting will 
be held at the clubhouse at 
2.00pm on Sunday, 25th 
September 2011 to discuss 
the development of rugby 
union in Palmerston and 
surrounding areas and 
future directions for the 
Club.   

 

Let’s have a good 
attendance of members 
and supporters – put on 
your thinking caps and 
bring along your ideas. 

 

 

                   ******** 
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